
Thank you to Daniel Stuart on the right and Jed Moore on the left, two 

outstanding Boy Scouts, who provided the Arroyo Grande United Methodist 

Children’s Center with two new shade structures for our program.  Also, thank 

you to Casey Johnston Construction for providing the labor and materials to put 

caps on the concrete footing in the backyard sandbox.   


